
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our topic this term is castles. We will be 

reading stories and finding out about 

castles. Please try to support at home by 

talking and telling stories about castles, 

knights and princesses. 

 

This Half Term Happy Birthday 

to  

Daniil and George 

 

Dates to remember 

• 4.5.18-Inset day Children return to 

school on 8.5.18 following bank 

holiday. 

• 23.5.18-Tea party for Royal Wedding 

• 25.5.18- Non Uniform Day (£1) 

• 25.5.18- Celebrations Assembly in 

hall, at 2.30pm all welcome. 

• 4.6.18- Reception parent’s meeting 

 

 

 

 

Please can I ask in the event of nice weather, 

parents apply sun cream to children before 

they arrive at school/nursery and send a cap 

and labelled bottle of sun cream into 

school/nursery to be reapplied at lunchtime 

if they are in school a full day. Please leave 

sun cream in your child’s ducket at the 

beginning of their session. In addition 

children continue to need a pair of wellies, as 

the grassed area continues to be very muddy. 

Many Thanks. 

We will be celebrating the Royal wedding 

with a tea party in school on Wednesday 23rd 

May. Refreshments will be provided by 

school for the children. We will also be 

making red, white and blue decorations in 

school for the children to wear. 

Please could we ask that after half term to 

help prepare Reception for their move to 

Year 1, that they no longer bring toys into 

school each morning. We will also reinforce 

this message to children in class. Many 

Thanks. 

Reception parents are invited into school on 

Monday 4 June at 2.45pm to find out about 

their child’s homework for next half term. 

Please use the Early Years entrance. 

On Friday 25 May, children may pay £1 and 

dress in non uniform to support the cost of 

outdoor resources in school. 


